Wells Town Council Meeting 6th Feb 2023 - NNDC Report

Tug Boat Yard

Awaiting materials -- contractors being chased

Battery Recycling

Household batteries can be recycled by placing them in a bag on top of your Black or Green bin lid. Lithium, Zinc, Nickel Cadmium are all recycled into their component parts. The component parts can be re-used in new batteries and electronics, in the steel industry and in paints.

Note, car batteries, damaged batteries and laptop/mobile phone/tablets batteries **cannot** be recycled using this service.

North Norfolk Youth Council

The meeting held at NNDC on 29^{th} Jan was very successful with member numbers doubling. Cabinet members and officers were on hand to engage with everybody in attendance.

Fence at Northfield Crescent

Work programmed for last week with hedging to follow. NNDC estates managment chased for start.

Levelling Up

NNDC were disappointed to be left out of the funding from the Department of Levelling up, Housing & Communities (DLUHC) despite being a priority 1 area and the proposals having the backing of both M.P.s

The schemes that were accepted were from NCC. Kings Lynn and Gt Yarmouth, both traffic schemes.

NNDC will invite our M.P. s, Duncan Baker and Jerome Mayhew to discuss why the Fakenham and Cromer bids were declined despite the areas priority funding status and how we can secure government funding in the future.